

## COUNCIL ON REHABILITATION EDUCATION, INC.

1699 E. Woodfield Road, Suite 300, Schaumburg, IL 60173 • 847 944-1345

July 28, 2009

RECEIVED COLLEGE OF EDUCATION

AUG 1 3 2009

Loretta McGregor, Ph.D.
Dept. of Psychology and Counseling
Arkansas State University
PO Box 1560
State University, AR 72467

Dear Dr. McGregor:

CORE's Commission on Standards and Accreditation has reviewed your Annual Program Progress Report for the 2008/2009 academic year and has found that all conditions have been met. Therefore, CORE is pleased to inform you that your Term of Accreditation has been extended until 2014 as reflected on the enclosed Monitoring Report.

The annual monitoring process will occur in the same way for 2009/2010 with no response necessary until you receive the Annual Program Progress Report in mid-February which will be due in the CORE office by April 1, 2010. Reevaluation for a new term of accreditation will occur in the last year of your current term.

On behalf of the Council on Rehabilitation Education, please accept our congratulations on the continuing quality of your program.

Sincerely,

Marvin D. Kuehn, Ed.D., CRC, NCC

Marin D. Mushin

**Executive Director** 

Cc: Linda Shaw, Ph.D., CRC, LMHC, President, CORE Cherie King, ABD, CRC, CDMS, ABVE-D, Chair, Commission